
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

4. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Norman Grosser of 67 Hay Street attended the meeting to express his concern at the loss of 

parking outside his residence at 67 Hay Street as part of the Keighleys Road and McGregors Road 
safety improvement work. 

 
 Mr Grosser advised that he did not consider a pedestrian traffic island was required at this point in the 

road as most school children crossed by the cemetery.  He confirmed that he would like to see on-
street car parking retained outside his residence for visitors, especially in view of his limited on-site 
parking and commented that he felt the loss of on-street car parking would affect the value of his 
property. 

 
 The deputation from Mr Grosser was considered in association with the report on this topic. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


